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Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone : ROYal 9166
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ENCLOSURE o 22nd August, 1958.

Dear S5ir,

w oo T TGN
&'I..‘).“ . L,,U\%'

With reference to my letter of the
12th August enclosing the deferred reporis
relating to the above-named vessel, I now
gsend Naples Heport Number 6667 and shall be
glad if you will arrange for the same to

be attached to the deferred reports already
at Liverpool.

Yours faithfully

‘ erk to the
Clasgification Committee.

The Hecretary,
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